
 
 

MEETING Minutes 
September 2, 2021 

 

SBBCH Meeting September 2, 2021 
 

22 people present including 4 guests 
 

7 pm meeting started with pledge of allegiance. Ron Fergie presiding 
 

August Minutes accepted. 
 

SBBCH Treasurer’s Report     

01-Sep-21     
 (August 2021)     

           

           

Savings Acct Bal August 1, 2021 $6,151.52     

       

Int Earned June  ???    

 Bal Aug.  31, 2021 $6,151.52     

           

Checking Bal , August 1, 2021  $14,674.67     

 Deposits August $280.00  2022 calendars  

   
 

   

 Expenses August $26.50  Web fee + backup guard 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Ending Bal August  31, 2021 $14,928.17     
 

      

 Working Bal $21,079.69    
 

 
      

Treasures Report Accepted 
BCHI arm patches available for $8 each. See Lisa Deas 

 
 

Education: no news 
 

Projects August Rob: 
• Montana Conservation Corp August 10 – Twenty Mile Creek Drop Camp-Out 

• Squaw Creek trail worker bee saw good attendance and 3 miles of trail 
cleared. The Donesky’s camped over and did some trail clearing on Poison 

Creek on Sunday. 



• Stanley: Wilderness volunteers needed help packing a trail crew in and then 
out.  Rob, Dan, Lisa G, Shelly, and Tracy Z packed them in to Hell Roaring 

Lake and then Imogene Lake.   
 

Pack Support Numbers: Skilled hours totaled 81 at a value of $40/hr.  Travel was 
56 hours, 2000 miles hauling stock. 

 
 

Upcoming projects: 
• Wilderness Volunteers, September 4 drop camp-Out Imogene Lake 

• September 18/19 Kennally Creek Stock Camping. There are a number of 
trails to pick from to ride. 

• State BOD meeting in New Meadows, September 25.  8 AM at the 
community center. Hosted by Heartland chapter.  Dan W has a cabin nearby 

if someone needs lodging. Let Deborah Samovar know if you will be 
attending. 

• October 10: Day ride to Diamond Basin in the Owyhee’s 
• October 16: Highway 52 clean up Wild Rose Park 

• November 13: fall potluck and party at Roystone Hot springs.  4-8 PM 
 

 
Recruiting: no new news. 

 
Foundation: None 

 
New Business:   

• Dan Waugh discussed possible pack clinic at Cowboy Camp; try and combine 
with other local chapters for exposure. 

• Dan has also been involved with the Eagle Foothills project and the Idaho 
Horse Council.  The city of Eagle has approved it and the BLM is looking at 

the options.  Shooting and motorized sports may get removed as they don't 
go well with hiking/equestrian, and the neighbors don't like it. Plus, it's a fire 

hazard.  There is a 3–5-year plan. 
• Calendars are in and need to be picked up and sold. Scott Morgan has them 

this year so contact him. 
 

Items were raffled off 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35. 
 

Notes submitted by Heather Donesky 
 

 


